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Pet store animals from Miils

As a dog owner | support all that can be done to shut down the puppy mills.

The mills have turned the pet dog & cat into disposables. The conditions of many
mills are deplorable & cruel. It is heartbreaking for any animal lover that this is
allowed to continue. The MILLIONS of animals euthanized every year in the US
is s0 not necessary.

The pet stores are one step in the right direction. The internet is another that
needs to be addressed. The mills need to be closed.

Please pass amendment to HB 5027 that would only ailow pet shops to sell
shelter dogs & cats

Barbara K. DelGrego
858 Mountain Road

Cheshire, CT 06410




